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Preliminary results of the 2020 EPO Staff Survey 
(run by Technologia) 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear SUEPO members, dear colleagues, 
 
 
 
The 2020 Staff Survey is now complete. Thanks to all of you who participated despite 
all the difficulties generated by the current pandemic!  
 
Some preliminary results are available in English and French.  
 
Final results and analysis will follow in due course. 
 
As you know, this year's survey asked the same questions as the previous surveys 
conducted in 2010, 2013 and 2016 in order to be able to reliably compare the results.  
 
Although we are waiting for Technologia’s full evaluation, it is already clear that our 
collective working experience at the EPO has not improved over the past four years. 
The trend is worrying. 
 
We thank you for your trust and support. Be assured of our commitment to trying to 
improve the situation.  
 
 
SUEPO Central 
 

 

https://suepo.org/archive/OEB%20-%20Presentation%20partial%20results%20200514-EN.pdf
https://suepo.org/archive/OEB%20-%20Presentation%20partial%20results%20200514-FR.pdfhttps:/suepo.org/archive/OEB%20-%20Presentation%20partial%20results%20200514-FR.pdf

